
 
 

End Of Line Notification of 4 Lorho SMD PPTC 
 

Jul 15th 2021 

 To: Valued customers 

 From: Littelfuse Product Management 

 Subject: Product End of Life Notification of 4 Low Resistance 
SMD PPTC 

This is to inform that Littelfuse is going to discontinue 4 Low 
Resistance SMD PPTC as part of our product cycle life 
management from now, the replacement PNs are proposed as 
below: 

EOL PN Replacement 
1206L400SLTH-VYR 1206L400SLWR 

1206L450SL-VYR 1206L450SLWR 
1206L500SL-VYR 1206L500SL-VWR 

1210L450SLTH-VYR 1210L450SLWR 
 
There is no change in the quality, reliability and functionality of 
these products.  We suggest that users should independently 
evaluate the suitability of the replacement part and test in their 
own application.  

 
Qualification reports and samples will be available upon request. 

Should you have any query about this change, please contact your 
local Littelfuse sales office or Littelfuse authorized distributor. 

Best regards,  
 
Stephen Li  

  
  

 




